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I am writing today in OPPOSITION to SB712.  Oregonians are struggling!  We are 

top 8 in the nations for most taxed in the nation, and already our property taxes are 

squeezing homeowners, especially our seniors.  This will create more damage and 

hardship for Oregonians and that is why I am strongly urging a NO vote.  


